

4200 N. Holton St. Suite 400 Milwaukee, WI 53212 Phone (414) 964-2565 Fax (414) 964-0102 TDD (414) 964-4633 www.pathfindersmke.org

## **Board of Directors**

Thomas Koplin Duquaine Melka & Koplin, S.C. Board Chair

Peter Zwiefelhofer Attorney, CPA Board Vice-Chair

Eric Hurd PyraMax Bank Treasurer

Dena Fellows Vision Forward Association Secretary

Karen Christenson Community Volunteer

Michael Cockroft Wangard Partners

Lynn Heimbruch Northwestern Mutual Foundation

Cheryl L. Hill Aurora Health Care

Mary Hinderliter Community Volunteer

Anne Kearney Appellate Consulting Group

Robert Petri Thrivent Financial

Charles Roedel BMO Harris Bank

Christine Stelzer
Alternatives in Psychological Consultation

Sandie Talbot Community Volunteer

Maddy Tarbox VJS Construction Services, Inc.

Andrew Warner Plymouth UCC

President & CEO Timothy R. Baack April 14, 2017

Antonio Perez Housing Authority of the City of Milwaukee PO Box 324 Milwaukee, WI 53201

Dear Antonio,

You're the Power of Community! On behalf of the youth and families
Pathfinders serves, thank you for supporting Pathfinders Annual Benefit Taking it to the Streets being held on Thursday, April 27<sup>th</sup>, 2017.

**Your generosity is deeply appreciated!** With your support, you will help us fulfill our mission by *Empowering Youth and Changing Lives*.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me directly at (414) 810-1329 or email via my email at <a href="mailto:glindner@pathfindersmke.org">glindner@pathfindersmke.org</a> for additional information.

As we strive to meet the needs of youth throughout the greater Milwaukee area, we truly appreciate your support. **Thank you!** 

Thouse,

Sincerely,

Genise M. Lindner

Director of Development

PS: Please consider this letter acknowledgement of your generous taxdeductible contribution of \$100.00 to Pathfinders. Per IRS regulations, we acknowledge that no goods or services were provided in exchange for your gift. Thank you for your kindness.





